

UChoose® Reminder – Rewards Program will Discontinue!

Dear DFDFCU VISA® Rewards Member,

This is a friendly reminder that the UChoose® program is being discontinued in preparation to introduce a new, more robust rewards program with your new VISA® Rewards card.

February 13th is the last day you will be able to redeem your UChoose[®] rewards points.

***February 13th is a Sunday and DFDFCU will be closed and unable to assist you with your redemption questions. We will be unable to support you if you call in on the 14th and state that you needed help on the 13th but no help was available.

We highly recommend you call Shawn as soon as possible, 303.228.5336, if you're having any problems redeeming your rewards points.

Points will NOT automatically roll into or be converted into the new rewards program.

Thank you.